
From: William Bell
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Eliminating Annual Pass
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 7:58:38 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I am opposed to the elimination of the annual pass ; this is truly on of the best bargains as related to camping and a
host of other outdoor activities. People from New Mexico as well as the rest of the country truly appreciate the
opportunity this pass provides.

                                  Sincerely
                                   William Bell
Sent from my iPhone
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